
Hi there,  

I am the owner of SAM's chicken on Wembley high road. My staff 

and myself have never heard or witnessed any disturbance, criminal 

activity or nuisance from the VIP Lounge which is a few doors down 

from my shop. They mainly open on weekends and customers that 

attend there also come and buy food from us sometimes which is 

good for business. I witness a lot of things in and around the 

Wembley high road as we close late in the night but never anything 

bad to do with here. Sometimes the road behind our businesses gets 

full with cars but this is also down to people attending other places 

nearer the other end of the road and around Lancelot road. There 

has also been noisy neighbours on a couple occasions playing music 

in cars and having friends drinking on the road late at night. We have 

even witnessed football fans during the euro matches coming and 

banging on our glass and hitting shutters on neighbouring shops for 

no reason. More should be done to help and protect the Wembley 

businesses rather than making it hard for some. I think they are 

being picked on for some reason this needs looking into. 

Regards  

Sams Chicken 

538 High Road Wembley, Middlesex, HA0 2AA 


